
A SUMMER BREAK FOR YOU!!

The Regional Parks & Greenspaces 

Advisory Committee Meeting 

scheduled for 

Tues., June 5, 2001 

HAS BEEN CANCELLED.

The next meeting is scheduled for 

July 10*. 2001 Metro Rm 270, 6:30 p.m.

Don't miss the July meeting. Jane Hart will provide an informational 
update on the Blue Lake Economic Feasibility Study and Facility 
Design. A draft of the documents will be sent to you prior to the July 
meeting for your review; you will be asked to make a recommendation at 
the August 7 meeting.

Please note the July meeting will be held the 2nd Tues of the month rather than the 
usual 1st Tues to accommodate 4th of July travelers.

Questions, call or e-mail Pat Sullivan at 503-797-1870 or SUllivanp@metro.dst.or.US

mailto:SUllivanp@metro.dst.or.US

